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Roberta DiMezza

From: James Martish <jjbbam5@verizon.net>
Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2025 2:06 PM
To: Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan; Rep. Knight, Jason; Rep. Ajello, Edith 

H.; Rep. Batista, Jose F.; Rep. Bennett, David A.; Rep. Caldwell, Justine A.; Rep. Casimiro, 
Julie A.; Rep. Corvese, Arthur J.; Rep. Cruz, Cherie L.; Rep. Dawson, Matthew S.; Rep. Felix,
Leonela; Rep. Hopkins, Marie A.; Rep. Noret, Thomas E.; Rep. Place, David J.; House 
Judiciary Committee

Subject: Oppose Assisted Suicide

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hello 
This is James R. Martish and Jean Martish of 114 Butternut Dr. North Kingstown, RI 02852. 
Please note that we are strongly opposed to any bill that seeks to legalize assisted suicide in RI. 
Although it may be called "A Compassionate Care Act", Bill 2025-H5219 is assisted suicide and we 
do not support this. 
Sincerely 
James and Jean Martish   


